Notification of Closed Schools for Reassignments
2022-2023 School Year

Pursuant to Board Policy JFAC, reassignment requests to schools that are closed because of extreme school capacity
issues will be accepted only for a student who lives in the home school area of that school. The following is a list of closed
schools for reassignment; a link to the district website will be included with the Notice of Assignment letters. This list is
subject to change, check www.cms.k12.nc.us or call the Student Placement office at 980-343-5335 for an updated |
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